
  

 

 

¡EXTRA TIME! 

Perú doesn't want me to leave yet! 
 

Hey everyone! Please consider this your electronic hug..........🤗! I’m sure that 

many of you have had to endure all of your connections with friends and family 

solely through the internet, and it’s just not the same. There’s one connection 

for which you do not need internet, and that is with Jesus Christ. Amen! 

 

Thank you for your prayers and support during this time of quarantine. I had no 

idea that I would still be here when I first set out on this internship, but here I 

am. It’s like the Lord has given me an opportunity to do something, but I’m not 

always sure what that is. The online Bible studies with the ladies have been 

AWESOME! I am going to teach chapter 5 of 1 Peter tomorrow, if you want to 

see me stumble my way through Spanish. 

 

May 24th was the day that the quarantine would've been lifted, but 3 days 

ahead of that it was pushed back to June 30th. At this time, people ARE 

allowed to go outside of their homes for a walk, so I took that opportunity and 

have pictures to prove it. We are not allowed to visit friends and neighbors. The 

borders are still closed. 

 

The thing that I believe has carried me through this difficult time is God’s Word. 

Matthew 4:4 says it well, 

 

“Man shall not live by bread alone, but by every word that comes from the 

mouth of God.” 

 



 

I know that some of you are really beginning to consider what is the purpose for 

your life, and I’m here to tell you that it is to get to know the God that created 

you, Christ Jesus. If you are not filling your heart with God’s Word, then you’re 

really starving yourself of life-sustaining nutrients. 

 

I ask you, with much thankfulness in my spirit, to pray for me as I seek to 

minister to the ladies in my church and the children that live around me, who I 

cannot visit personally because of the regulations. Pray that God would give me 

wisdom and courage to share the Gospel and His Word.  

 

 

I went for an exercise walk one morning and found these beauties! 

 

 

  

 

 

 



 

This is from the first video conference Bible Study the ladies had! I was so proud of the girl 

that brought the message. 

 

  

 

 

As always, please let me know how I can be praying for you, and I do pray. Just 

send a reply to this email.  

  

 

You can send encouragement through TBM: 
 

Tentmakers Bible Mission 
P.O. Box 160 

LaGrange, WY 82221 
  

   

 


